
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

 

MEETING DATE:  January 12, 2022 

SUBJECT: Transient Room Tax Project Proposals 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

None.  This is an informational item only. 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

In November, staff presented the history and regulations of the county and state TRT 

programs, comparisons to other city and county TRT programs and permitted uses of the 

funds. 

 

With the recent and unanticipated increase in TRT collections, following the onset of the 

pandemic, there has been renewed interest in the history of the program and eligible uses 

of the funds. 

 

The following two projects will be presented with a request for TRT funding consideration.  

The presentations are for information purposes only.  An item will be placed on the January 

24th agenda for the Board to deliberate the project proposals and requests. 

 

1. Trails and Trail Related Infrastructure – Deschutes Trails Coalition 

2. New Public Safety Building – Sunriver Service District 

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

None.   

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Greg Munn, Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer 

Jana Johnson, Coordinator, Deschutes Trails Coalition 

Bill Hepburn, Chair, Sunriver Service District 

Debbie Baker, Administrator, Sunriver Service District 

 


